

NEWSLETTER

Term: Three | Issue 2 | Date: April, 2019

TOPIC ONE

Dear Parents/ Guardians,

Zenith International
School (ZIS) would like to
thank all parents for
attending the "Coffee
Morning Session" and
making it a successful
event. During the sesion,
parents were given the
students' Term 2 progress
report, Term 3 content
syllabus for English,
Mathematics and Science
and a copy of the school
rules.

For parents who were not able to attend the session, these documents will be passed to the students alongside a template to be signed by parents. The signed template should be returned to the respective class teachers.

TOPIC TWO

We would also like to thank parents for attending our exhilarating sports day and witnessing our students' sportsmanship.

The next event in Zenith will be our School concert on 3rd May 2019 at LPPKN Hall, Seremban 2. The concert will on from 9am in the morning.

Students are practicing with full of enthusiasm to perform during our school concert and it will be a great motivation for them if parents can grace the event with their presence. With parents' continuous support, ZIS will definitely be able to reach greater heights.

TOPIC THREE

Zenith International
School would also like to
inform that the Year 11
students are on their
study break from 22nd April
2019 to 30th April 2019.
IGCSE examinations will
begin on 23rd April 2019
with the ICT paper and will
continue until 14th June
2019. The exam timetable
has already been given out
to the Year 11 students and
a briefing has been done.

KEY DATES

☆ ZIS School Concert

Date: Friday, 3rd May 2019

A Year 11 Study Break

Date: 22nd April 2019 to

30th April 2019

→ IGCSE Examinations

Date: Tuesday, 23rd April 2019

- Friday, 14th June 2019